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May 9, 2017

Bethany Blackwell, Account Manager
Carahsoft Technology Corporation
12369 Sunrise Valley Drive Ste. D-2
Reston, VA 20191

RE: MCSA0016 Contract Renewal

Dear Bethany Blackwell:

This letter is notice to you that the State intends to renew the above contract for the period of July 1, 2017 through

June 30, 2019.

The renewal of the Contract will be effective on the later of July 1, 2017 or the date the State issues a purchase

order under the Contract.

Please do not hesitate to call Dan Myers at 614-995-0536 or email at Dan.Myers@das.ohio.gov if you have any

questions.
Sincerely,
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Robert Blair
Director
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